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PTA News 
School Lottery The school lottery was won by Suzanne Turvey this week: 

Congratulations! 

No School Tomorrow! 

Please remember that tomorrow is an inset day, so the school will not be open to pupils. We hope you 

enjoy your long weekend! 

Reporting Pupil Absences 

Parents/ Carers: If you leave a message on the school answerphone, regarding pupil absence due to 

illness, please leave more detail than just “not well” or “ill”.  Please tell us the nature of your child’s 

illness, for example sickness and diarrhoea, sore throat, earache, etc. Please also let us know if you 

have made an appointment with a doctor. 

Thank you. 

 Your child’s school can benefit from you popping out to the shops! If you have a Co-op membership 

card, please go online and choose EBPS PTA as your chosen cause and the PTA will receive funding 

every time you use your membership card to shop. Thank you. 



For the latest information, please visit our 

website:- www.earlsbartonprimary.org.uk  

 

We also post information on facebook at 

Earls Barton Primary School and Twitter 

@EBartonPri. 

If you would like to contact the school, 

please phone 01604 810371 or email:  

schooloffice@eb-pri.northants.sch.uk 

Attendance 

We are pleased to announce that ‘Attendance Ted’ 

was awarded to Snowdrop class, last week with an  

unbeatable 100% attendance. 

The runners up were Buttercup class, with 99.3%, 

and in joint 3rd place were Daisy, Violet and Crocus, 

all with 97.9%. 

KS2 attendance winners were Daffodil class with  

97.7% attendance. Runners up were Laurel Class 

with 97.5%, followed by Thistle and Oak with 96.4%. 

Well Done Everyone 

Bracelets Found 

Two bracelets were found in the KS1 hall last week. If you think they belong to your child, please call in 

at the school office, where they can be collected. 

We are still keeping two watches and two pairs of glasses, photos of which were in the newsletter two 

weeks ago.  Again, please just call at the office if you think they are yours. 

If your child has a 

verruca…. 

….please make sure it is covered 

with a dressing before they leave 

home on PE days. Otherwise, 

please send your child to school 

with plasters or first aid tape, to 

cover it themselves. Your child has 

PE on the same days each week, 

so please ask your child, or their 

teacher, if you aren’t sure.  

Thank you. 

NSPCC Number Day: Friday 1st February 

Next Friday is NSPCC Number Day. A letter was emailed to families yesterday, with details. This is just a 

reminder you can send your child to school with a ‘one coin’ donation if you would like 

to support this worthwhile charity. Thank you. 

http://www.earlsbartonprimary.org.uk




PTA Meeting 

When? Monday, January 28th at 6.45pm 

Where? Violet classroom 

Who? The PTA Committee and anyone else who would like to support 

the PTA. 

The school is extremely lucky to have a very active PTA, raising money to support your child’s education. If 

you have anything you feel you could offer, please just turn up at the meeting. We welcome offers of help, 

no matter how big, or small! We look forward to seeing you then. 


